
ARCH was excited to be back in-person at the Lead-

ingAge Annual meeting in Denver. Frank Muraca and 

Tim Winnecke met with partners at the exposition. 

We recently celebrated our twenty year anniversary. 

The team looks forward to guiding the building pro-

cess well into the future as Owner’s Representatives. 

Ground breaking began for Homewood Retirement Centers at The Lodge at Willow Ponds, an expansion of residential 

independent living apartments at their life plan community in Frederick, Maryland.  Construction is underway and 

opening planned for late 2023 to increase the housing offering on campus.  ARCH provided capital project management 

for bidding, negotiation and monitoring building  progress. 
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